Local 4-H chapter plans April 12 meeting

Written by Betsy Blevins Wednesday, 13 April 2011 15:22 - Last Updated Wednesday, 13 April 2011 15:23

March 31, 2011 - 4-H has scheduled a meeting for Tuesday, April 12, at 5 p.m. in the Leonard High School library. Club President Matthew Weaver will be leading a discussion on different projects available for youth to show in livestock shows for the next school year.

If you have any interest in 4 H we invite you to attend this meeting. For more information about 4 H go to http://texas4-h.tamu.edu/about/index.php.